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In this newsletter:

Commissioner Spotlight:
John P. Gentry, District 11

(Page 02)

Going the Extra Mile: Mr.
Peter Prichard, Veterans'
Outreach Specialist
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Governor's Volunteer Stars
Award Winners Announced
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A Word from Mayor Hutto...

The beginning of spring always seems to be especially
prevalent when the buttercups bloom here in Middle
Tennessee. No matter how cold and icy the winter season,
the buttercups arrive in early spring standing tall and bright.
It's amazing to think that something so fragile can also be so
strong. Two years ago, the March 3rd storms devastated our
county and neighboring areas. After such sadness, somehow
our community - along with volunteers from across the nation
- brought us more strength than ever before. Today, our
gratitude continues to shine upon those who dropped
everything to bring us aid. While our community may have
seemed fragile against the fierce winds on that terrible night,
it's easy to see now that we were actually standing strong
together. No matter the "storm”, we will continue to stand
together and show that we are "Wilson County Strong." So,
look around you. The buttercups are blooming! Spring is on
its way.
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